
 
 

Thank you for all the Christmas donations which are 
mounting up nicely. As you will be aware, it is 
Children in Need on Friday, although we join in the 
fun by asking the children to come to school in 
something spotty, we do not ask for donations. We 
feel that parents are contributing enough already 
at this time of year and we know that most of you 
will be donating through other sources. 
 
I have noticed that “Jo Jo bows” (giant hair clips) 
are sneaking into school. Although they look lovely 
for parties and outside school, they are not suitable 
for school as can be distracting for other children. 
I have spoken to the children in assembly and 
explained which sort of bows they can and cannot 
wear. If the child is being celebrated they are 
allowed to wear them as this is a special treat.  
 
I have also noticed that children are eating sweets 
and crisps at the end of the school day. Please 
remember that only fruit can be eaten in the school 
grounds. This supports our healthy eating policy and 
it also helps to reduce litter.  
 
The children are starting to practice for the 
Christmas performances. Your class teacher will let 
you know if your child needs a costume. The school 
has a large selection of costumes so do not worry if 
you are not asked. 
 

 
Friday 1st December—Christmas Fair  
Monday 4th December—Inspire Workshops  
Tuesday 5th December—Inspire Workshops  
Tuesday 5th December—Nursery Coffee Morning—9:15am 
Wednesday 6th December—Christmas lunch & party afternoon 
From Tuesday 12th December—Christmas performances 
(PLEASE REFER TO YOUR COUNTDOWN TO CHRISTMAS SHEET) 

EVENTS NEXT 
WEEK 

 
Monday 20th Nov 
Dance Club 
Eco Schools Club 
 
Tuesday 21st Nov 
Forest Schools Club 
Lego Club 
 
Wednesday 22nd 
Nov  
iPad Club 
Cookery Club 
 
Thursday 23rd Nov 
Football Festival 
Art Club 
Forest School Club 
Gymnastics Club 
Bedtime Stories  
 
Friday 24th Nov 
Celebration 
Assembly—2:25pm 
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T h i s  w e e k s 
collection for the 
Christmas Fayre - 
 
Bottles. 

Bedtime Stories 
Thursday 23rd November  

5:30-6:30pm 
Children to come in pyjamas, dressing gowns and slippers.   

Feel free to bring your teddy!   
 

£2 on the door.  Price to include a biscuit/cookie  
and a drink. 

(No Nursery children please) 

Book Fair 
The book fair is being delivered next 
Wednesday with Bedtime Stories on 
Thursday 23rd November.  If you would 
like to volunteer to run the Book Fair 
(morning or afternoon), please speak with 
Mrs Martin in Green class. 



 
Hello Children 
 
Do you like the songs for the Christmas play? I am sure 
you will soon learn all the words, keep listening in 
your classes. I will need quite a few big voices for some 
special parts. If you are good at learning words and 
would like a part please come and see me on Thursday 
and I will do an audition like X-Factor! 
 
The Eco club met last week and talked about ways that 
we can save energy around school. You each have two 
Eco monitors who are responsible for shutting doors 
and turning off lights. They are also going to check 
that you don’t leave litter around school as this makes 
it look untidy. 
 
Don’t forget to wear something spotty on Friday! 
 
Have a great week! 
Mrs Matthew 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

14th November—Keira Patrick   STAFF - 
15th November—Tamsyn Webster  14th November—Mrs Weston 
16th November—Cal Beaton   17th November—Bella Spear 
16th November—Charlie-Ray Mantle 
18th November—Daisy-May Curtis 
19th November—Harry Jones 
19th November—Maddison Stephens  

 

The parents of the above children are invited to Celebration Assembly on Friday at 2:25pm. 
These children do not have to wear school uniform on Friday. 

CELEBRATION 
Red— Anna Ladysz 
Orange— Oliver Gittoes 
Yellow – Angel Harris 
Blue— Raydon Owen 
Turquoise— Evie Collins 
Green— Billy Jones 
Purple—Abigail Pigott 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to 
Green class for 
achieving the most 
improved attendance 
for the week beginning 
6th November.  

DOJO WINNERS 
Red— Tallulah Jones 
Orange— Romeo Di Toro 
Yellow – Leah Massam 
Blue— Lily-Grace Burgins 
Turquoise— Florence Fleming 
Green— Daisy-May Curtis 
Purple—Sienna Gissop 

SPORTSTAR 
Zach Poyner 

MEALTIME MANNERS 
Isabella Lucas-Dixon 

RAINBOW READERS 
100 pts—Evalyn Cobley 
102 pts—Molly Rawlings 
107 pts—Betty Suthern 

Wave 3 
Chelsea Spriggs   
Kelsie Dean 
Layla McNally   
Logan Bowker 

TOTS Sessions 
We have afternoon sessions available 
after Christmas in TOTS for children 
aged 2 and over.  These hours can be used 
by Nursery children if required.  Please 
speak with Paula, Wendy or Nicki for more 
information. 


